
 

 
Dear Community Members,  
 
The Village of Love is addressing the challenges of the coronavirus 
(COVID-19), global pandemic, as it continues to affect our communities.  
 
As always, the health and safety of our community and staff is our top 
priority. We will follow the Center for Disease Control’s (CDC) 
recommended preventative protocol, and have heightened our measures to 
maintain a clean, healthy environment.  
 
As a regular practice, The Village of Love cleans our offices daily, with 
sanitizing solutions. As a result of the coronavirus (COVID-19), we have put 
in place enhanced cleaning measures; sanitizing and disinfecting hard 
surfaces and entrances several times throughout the day. Our staff utilizes 
face coverings/masks, and we have also included additional sanitizing and 
cleaning supplies at each workstation. Upon entry into the office, each 
guest will answer COVID-19 screening questions and receive a touch free 
temperature check.  
   
We have asked our staff to refrain from coming into the office if they are not 
feeling well. For our clients, we are fully available to you, and can hold 
meetings via web-based video conferencing, such as Zoom, Skype, or 
other means.  
 
The Village of Love is open to serve our community. We are committed to 
taking the necessary actions to help support our communities in this 
challenging time.  
 
Let us all be proactive, take preventative actions, and protect each other.  
 
 
With respect,  
 
Joey Harrison  
Executive Director 
 
 
 


